
To all current State representatives----I am writing to urge you all to think carefully before voting to 

abolish "Qualified Immunity" for Ct state police. This appears to be a direct response to the Black Lives 

Matter Movement yet has nothing to do with racial inequality or social injustice. In fact the most 

affected will be the inner city residents----the very same people BLM says the are trying to speak for. I 

am sure you all are aware, despite what mainstream media will say, that "Qualifed Immunity" does NOT 

protect police officers who are apart of heinous acts and misuse of authority like the one who killed 

George Floyd. If this bill were to pass then I say each and everyone of you will be personally responsible 

for the increase in crime, shootings and ultimately death of innocent people. Please consider carefully 

before you vote. 

Respectfully, Lynne Nohelty Manchester, Ct 

 

 


